
Dear FINRA, 
 
Our firm supports increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would increase 
transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our viewpoint on this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Ash, CFP(R) 
Managing Partner 
Paragon Wealth Strategies, LLC 
10245 Centurion Pkwy N. Ste 105 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 
(904) 861-0093 
Fax: (904) 861-0098 
michelle.ash@wealthguards.com 
www.WealthGuards.com 
 
 
Our free Second Opinion Service can help a friend make informed decisions on important 
financial matters. Contact us for details. 
  
Certified Financial Planner Board of Standards Inc. owns the certification marks CFP(R), CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER(tm) and 
federally registered CFP (with flame logo) in the U.S., which it awards to individuals who successfully complete CFP Board's initial 
and ongoing certification requirements. 
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